Translation of letter from Messrs. Nippon Suisan Kab Kaisha,

-——--—-—---—-—————_—--———-—-——--————_—-_————-——_——---——-_——-—

16th December 1938.

s.s, "SINSEI MARU".

s.s. "SINYO MARU".

s.s. "HOKUSIN MARU".
Dear Sirs,

We beg to state that the above mentioned vessels,
which have so long been classed with your Soclety under your
good supervision, have now been faced with an urgent necessity
to be prepared for Crab Factory Ships for the coming season in
the North Oceah in order to replace three ships in our fleet.

In the circumstances there will be no more hope of
their trading as ocean going cargo steamers in future, and we
are obliged to state with regret' that their class with your
Society will be withdrawn,

We shall be obliged therefore if you will arrange
accordingly.

Yours faithfully,
NIPPON SUISAN K.K.
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